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Princess Christian Care Home welcomes the Tilly Tea Dance
Company

On Thursday 3 March at Princess Christian Care Home we were delighted to have a visit from the Tilly Tea Dance Company,

who are based in Woking.

We have welcomed the company a few times before and they never cease to amaze us!

They always bring more and more props such as scarves, egg shakers and balloons and it’s great to see our residents getting

involved by copying the dancer's moves and singing along to the music.

Such an engaging afternoon, thoroughly enjoyed by everybody.
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